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MEMORANDUM

To: Dan Laub April 14, 2009
From: Stacy Patterson, Architectural Historian

Re: Woodbury #2484 Telecommunications Facility

After further review of the FCC Form 620 for Woodbury #2482, we would like to clarify that the
boundaries of the Hotchkiss Historic District are located 0.12 miles away from the subject site
along Paper Mill Road. Upon further review and re-measuring, we found that the closest structure
within the historic district is located 0.18 miles away from the subject site. Please notify us of any
further concerns.



